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MCK issues clarification on identity 
of arrested person 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 13, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to clarify that the person who was identified in media 
reports regarding the First Nations Winery police operation is not the same 
person who is known to many Kahnawa’kehró:non as the General Counsel for 
the Kahnawake Gaming Commission. 
 
The Murray Marshall who was implicated in the media reports is a different 
person who lives in Ontario. 
 
The MCK appreciates your attention in this matter. 
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